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The Autobiography Of Martin Luther King Jr

Getting the books The Autobiography Of Martin Luther King Jr now is not type
of challenging means. You could not forlorn going in imitation of book
deposit or library or borrowing from your friends to edit them. This is an
completely simple means to specifically get lead by on-line. This online
broadcast The Autobiography Of Martin Luther King Jr can be one of the
options to accompany you gone having additional time.

It will not waste your time. allow me, the e-book will entirely express you
supplementary situation to read. Just invest tiny period to approach this on-
line notice The Autobiography Of Martin Luther King Jr as with ease as review
them wherever you are now.

Martin Luther King, Jr.--to the
Mountaintop - William Roger
Witherspoon 1985
Presents King as spiritual leader,
politician, speaker, husband, and
father, while showing the faith that
moved people to risk their lives for
human dignity.
Strength to Love - Martin Luther
King, Jr. 2019-10-15
The classic collection of Dr. King’s
sermons that fuse his Christian
teachings with his radical ideas of
love and nonviolence as a means to
combat hate and oppression. As Martin
Luther King, Jr., prepared for the
Birmingham campaign in early 1963, he
drafted the final sermons for
Strength to Love, a volume of his
most well known homilies. King had
begun working on the sermons during a
fortnight in jail in July 1962. While
behind bars, he spent uninterrupted
time preparing the drafts for works
such as “Loving Your Enemies” and
“Shattered Dreams,” and he continued
to edit the volume after his release.
Strength to Love includes these
classic sermons selected by Dr. King.
Collectively they present King’s
fusion of Christian teachings and
social consciousness and promote his
prescient vision of love as a social
and political force for change.

The Story of Martin Luther King Jr -
Christine A. Platt 2020
"Martin Luther King Jr became one of
the most important civil rights
leaders in America by fighting for
equality for black people. Before he
made history with his powerful
speeches and peaceful protests,
Martin was a dedicated, smart kid who
loved to learn. He challenged racism
and overcame hardships to follow his
passion and do the right thing." --
Amazon.
"All Labor Has Dignity" - Dr. Martin
Luther King, Jr. 2012-01-10
An unprecedented and timely
collection of Dr. King’s speeches on
labor rights and economic justice
Covering all the civil rights
movement highlights--Montgomery,
Albany, Birmingham, Selma, Chicago,
and Memphis--award-winning historian
Michael K. Honey introduces and
traces Dr. King's dream of economic
equality. Gathered in one volume for
the first time, the majority of these
speeches will be new to most readers.
The collection begins with King's
lectures to unions in the 1960s and
includes his addresses made during
his Poor People's Campaign,
culminating with his momentous
"Mountaintop" speech, delivered in
support of striking black sanitation
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workers in Memphis. Unprecedented and
timely, "All Labor Has Dignity" will
more fully restore our understanding
of King's lasting vision of economic
justice, bringing his demand for
equality right into the present.
A Picture Book of Martin Luther King,
Jr. - David A. Adler 2018-01-01
"...school and public librarians will
want to include this in their
collections. The audio version...will
be in great demand." - School Library
Journal
The Autobiography of Martin Luther
King, Jr - Martin Luther King (Jr.)
2001

Martin Rising - Andrea Davis Pinkney
2018-01-02
“A powerful celebration of Martin
Luther King Jr., set against the last
few months of his life and written in
verse” (School Library Journal).
Martin Rising is a stunning, poetic
presentation of the final months of
Martin Luther King, Jr.’s life—told
in a rich embroidery of visions,
color, musical cadence, deep emotion,
and multiple layers of meaning.
Against a backdrop of the sanitation
workers’ strike in Memphis,
Tennessee, the book builds to its
rousing crescendo as King delivers
his “I’ve Been to the Mountaintop”
speech—where his life’s commitment to
peaceful activism and his dream of
equality ascend to their highest
peak. The Pinkneys’ powerful and
spiritual look at King’s legacy
celebrates the courage and moral
conviction of a man who changed the
course of history forever. And even
in the face of searing tragedy, he
continues to inspire, transform, and
elevate all of us who share his
dream. Praise for Martin Rising A
Washington Post Best Book of the Year
A Kirkus Reviews Best Book of the
Year A New York Public Library Best
Book of the Year A School Library
Journal Best Book of the Year “Unique

and remarkable.” —Publishers Weekly,
starred review “Each poem trembles
under the weight of the story it
tells . . . Martin Rising packs an
emotional wallop and, in perfect
homage, soars when read aloud.”
—Booklist, starred review
Where Do We Go from Here? - 2015

Martin Luther King Jr. - Hourly
History 2018-06-06
Martin Luther King Jr.The life of
Martin Luther King Jr. was painfully
short but joyously valuable. Using
non-violent direct action and the
principles of Christian love, King
became the most influential pioneer
of the civil rights movement in the
United States of America. A husband,
father, pastor, and leader, King
preached a message of hope by taking
to the streets and changing the
world. Inside you will read about...✓
Early Life ✓ Montgomery Bus Boycott ✓
A Brush with Death ✓ March on
Washington and Murders in Selma ✓
Riots in Watts and War in Vietnam ✓
The Poor People's Campaign and the
Assassination And much more!
Why We Can't Wait - Dr. Martin Luther
King, Jr. 2011-01-11
Dr. King’s best-selling account of
the civil rights movement in
Birmingham during the spring and
summer of 1963 On April 16, 1963, as
the violent events of the Birmingham
campaign unfolded in the city’s
streets, Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr.,
composed a letter from his prison
cell in response to local religious
leaders’ criticism of the campaign.
The resulting piece of extraordinary
protest writing, “Letter from
Birmingham Jail,” was widely
circulated and published in numerous
periodicals. After the conclusion of
the campaign and the March on
Washington for Jobs and Freedom in
1963, King further developed the
ideas introduced in the letter in Why
We Can’t Wait, which tells the story
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of African American activism in the
spring and summer of 1963. During
this time, Birmingham, Alabama, was
perhaps the most racially segregated
city in the United States, but the
campaign launched by King, Fred
Shuttlesworth, and others
demonstrated to the world the power
of nonviolent direct action. Often
applauded as King’s most incisive and
eloquent book, Why We Can’t Wait
recounts the Birmingham campaign in
vivid detail, while underscoring why
1963 was such a crucial year for the
civil rights movement. Disappointed
by the slow pace of school
desegregation and civil rights
legislation, King observed that by
1963—during which the country
celebrated the one-hundredth
anniversary of the Emancipation
Proclamation—Asia and Africa were
“moving with jetlike speed toward
gaining political independence but we
still creep at a horse-and-buggy
pace.” King examines the history of
the civil rights struggle, noting
tasks that future generations must
accomplish to bring about full
equality, and asserts that African
Americans have already waited over
three centuries for civil rights and
that it is time to be proactive: “For
years now, I have heard the word
‘Wait!’ It rings in the ear of every
Negro with piercing familiarity. This
‘Wait’ has almost always meant
‘Never.’ We must come to see, with
one of our distinguished jurists,
that ‘justice too long delayed is
justice denied.’”
Martin Luther King Jr.: Let Freedom
Ring - Michael Teitelbaum 2013-01-29
Not even half a century ago America
was segregated, when everything
depended on the color of one's skin.
Access to schools, restaurants,
parks, buses or even water fountains
was segregated. And born into this
segregated world was Martin Luther
King Jr. The son of a black preacher,

King was taught from a young age that
he was equal. He deserved the same
rights and freedoms as anyone. He
dreams of a nation where people are
not judged by the color of their skin
but by their character. And he
believed that dream could one day
become reality. Armed with one the
nonviolent teachings of Ghandi and a
staunch belief that all men and women
were created equal, Martin Luther
King Jr. stepped to the forefront of
the Civil Rights movement. Through a
series of peaceful protests and
marches, King captured the attention
of the world... and changed the lives
of millions of Americans forever.
Martin's Big Words - Doreen Rappaport
2007-12
This definitive picture book
biography of Dr. Martin Luther King,
Jr., is an unforgettable portrait of
a man whose dream changed America--
and the world--forever.
I May Not Get There with You -
Michael Eric Dyson 2000
A private citizen who transformed the
world around him, Martin Luther King,
Jr., was arguably the greatest
American who ever lived. Now, after
more than thirty years, few people
understand how truly radical he was.
In this groundbreaking examination of
the man and his legacy, provocative
author, lecturer, and professor
Michael Eric Dyson restores King's
true vitality and complexity and
challenges us to embrace the very
contradictions that make King
relevant in today's world.
A Knock at Midnight - Martin Luther
King, Jr Jr. 2014-08-20
Includes eleven sermons of Dr. Martin
Luther King, Jr., with "eleven
important introductions by renowned
ministers and theologians of our
time; Reverend Billy Graham,
Archbishop Desmond Tutu, and Bishop
T. D. Jakes, among others."
Encyclopaedia Britannica - Hugh
Chisholm 1910
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This eleventh edition was developed
during the encyclopaedia's transition
from a British to an American
publication. Some of its articles
were written by the best-known
scholars of the time and it is
considered to be a landmark
encyclopaedia for scholarship and
literary style.
Living the Dream - Daniel T. Fleming
2022-03-11
Living the Dream tells the history
behind the establishment of Martin
Luther King Jr. Day and the battle
over King's legacy that continued
through the decades that followed.
Creating the first national holiday
to honor an African American was a
formidable achievement and an act of
resistance against conservative and
segregationist opposition.
Congressional efforts to commemorate
King began shortly after his
assassination. The ensuing political
battles slowed the progress of
granting him a namesake holiday and
crucially defined how his legacy
would be received. Though Coretta
Scott King's mission to honor her
husband's commitment to nonviolence
was upheld, conservative politicians
sought to use the holiday to advance
a whitewashed, nationalistic, and
even reactionary vision of King's
life and thought. This book reveals
the lengths that activists had to go
to elevate an African American man to
the pantheon of national heroes, how
conservatives took advantage of the
commemoration to bend the arc of
King's legacy toward something he
never would have expected, and how
grassroots causes, unions, and
antiwar demonstrators continued to
try to claim this sanctified day as
their own.
The Autobiography of Martin Luther
King, Jr. - 1998-09-01

Young Martin Luther King, Jr. -
Joanne Mattern 1992

A simple biography of a great black
leader emphasizing his dream of equal
treatment for all Americans.
Let's Read About-- Martin Luther
King, Jr - Courtney Baker 1948
Martin Luther King, Jr. grew up in
the South and learned about racism.
He became a leader and taught the
world about equality. Follow his
story and learn why we still
celebrate a man and his dream today.-
p.4 of cover.
The Papers of Martin Luther King,
Jr., Volume I - Martin Luther King
1992-01-09
First in a series of 14 volumes, this
book contains the complete texts of
King's letters, speeches, sermons,
student papers, and other articles.
The papers range chronologically from
his childhood to his young manhood.
An introductory biographical essay
presents a broad picture of the
events that the documents themselves
cover, while extensive annotations of
the documents deal with specific
details of King's life during these
years. The passion that drove him is
observable in nearly every document.
ISBN 0-520-07950-7:
Letter from Birmingham Jail - Martin
Luther King 2025-01-14
A beautiful commemorative edition of
Dr. Martin Luther King's essay
"Letter from Birmingham Jail," part
of Dr. King's archives published
exclusively by HarperCollins. With an
afterword by Reginald Dwayne Betts On
April 16, 1923, Dr. Martin Luther
King Jr., responded to an open letter
written and published by eight white
clergyman admonishing the civil
rights demonstrations happening in
Birmingham, Alabama. Dr. King drafted
his seminal response on scraps of
paper smuggled into jail. King
criticizes his detractors for caring
more about order than justice,
defends nonviolent protests, and
argues for the moral responsibility
to obey just laws while disobeying
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unjust ones. "Letter from Birmingham
Jail" proclaims a message -
confronting any injustice is an
acceptable and righteous reason for
civil disobedience. This beautifully
designed edition presents Dr. King's
speech in its entirety, paying
tribute to this extraordinary leader
and his immeasurable contribution,
and inspiring a new generation of
activists dedicated to carrying on
the fight for justice and equality.
I Have a Dream - Nóstica Editorial
2020-10-19
The history has been in charge of
demonstrating that the struggle to
which Martin Luther King gave his
whole life was decisive in changing
the history of millions of people.
This is often exposed from a romantic
perspective, few people know the
sufferings and extreme dangers to
which he was subjected, not only he
but his entire family, throughout
many years defending a dream that,
like the biblical Moses that he
mentioned so much in life, came, but
he could neither see nor enjoy.The
book that you have in your hands
narrates in a simple but in depth way
the life of one of the greatest
fighters for human rigths that has
been born in the West.Others before
him and after him fought tirelessly
for the civil rights of minorities in
the country, but no one achieved what
the Reverend King Jr..
What Manner of Man - Lerone Bennett
(Jr.) 1965

Stride Toward Freedom - Dr. Martin
Luther King, Jr. 2010-01-01
MLK’s classic account of the first
successful large-scale act of
nonviolent resistance in America: the
Montgomery bus boycott. A young Dr.
King wrote Stride Toward Freedom just
2 years after the successful
completion of the boycott. In his
memoir about the event, he tells the
stories that informed his radical

political thinking before, during,
and after the boycott—from first
witnessing economic injustice as a
teenager and watching his parents
experience discrimination to his
decision to begin working with the
NAACP. Throughout, he demonstrates
how activism and leadership can come
from any experience at any age.
Comprehensive and intimate, Stride
Toward Freedom emphasizes the
collective nature of the movement and
includes King’s experiences learning
from other activists working on the
boycott, including Mrs. Rosa Parks
and Claudette Colvin. It traces the
phenomenal journey of a community and
shows how the 28-year-old Dr. King,
with his conviction for equality and
nonviolence, helped transform the
nation and the world. This book was
published with two different covers.
Customers will be shipped one of them
at random.
The Radical King - Dr. Martin Luther
King, Jr. 2016-01-12
A revealing collection that restores
Dr. King as being every bit as
radical as Malcolm X “The radical
King was a democratic socialist who
sided with poor and working people in
the class struggle taking place in
capitalist societies. . . . The
response of the radical King to our
catastrophic moment can be put in one
word: revolution—a revolution in our
priorities, a reevaluation of our
values, a reinvigoration of our
public life, and a fundamental
transformation of our way of thinking
and living that promotes a transfer
of power from oligarchs and
plutocrats to everyday people and
ordinary citizens. . . . Could it be
that we know so little of the radical
King because such courage defies our
market-driven world?” —Cornel West,
from the Introduction Every year, Dr.
Martin Luther King, Jr., is
celebrated as one of the greatest
orators in US history, an ambassador
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for nonviolence who became perhaps
the most recognizable leader of the
civil rights movement. But after more
than forty years, few people
appreciate how truly radical he was.
Arranged thematically in four parts,
The Radical King includes twenty-
three selections, curated and
introduced by Dr. Cornel West, that
illustrate King’s revolutionary
vision, underscoring his
identification with the poor, his
unapologetic opposition to the
Vietnam War, and his crusade against
global imperialism. As West writes,
“Although much of America did not
know the radical King—and too few
know today—the FBI and US government
did. They called him ‘the most
dangerous man in America.’ . . . This
book unearths a radical King that we
can no longer sanitize.”
Martin Luther King Jr - Hugh Roome
2017
Introduces the life and career of
civil rights leader Martin Luther
King Jr.
The Autobiography of Martin Luther
King, Jr. - Clayborne Carson
2001-01-01
With knowledge, spirit, good humor,
and passion, THE AUTOBIOGRAPHY OF
MARTIN LUTHER KING, JR. brings to
life a remarkable man whose thoughts
and actions speak to our most burning
contemporary issues and still inspire
the desires, hopes, and dreams of us
all. Written in his own words, this
history-making autobiography is
Martin Luther King: the mild-
mannered, inquisitive child and
student who chafed under and
eventually rebelled against
segregation; the dedicated young
minister who continually questioned
the depths of his faith and the
limits of his wisdom; the loving
husband and father who sought to
balance his family's needs with those
of a growing, nationwide movement;
and the reflective, world-famous

leader who was fired by a vision of
equality for people everywhere.
Relevant and insightful, THE
AUTOBIOGRAPHY OF MARTIN LUTHER KING,
JR. offers King's seldom disclosed
views on some of the world's greatest
and most controversial figures: John
F. Kennedy, Malcolm X, Lyndon B.
Johnson, Mahatma Gandhi, and Richard
Nixon. It also paints a rich and
moving portrait of a people, a time,
and a nation in the face of powerful
change. Finally, it shows how
everyday Americans from all walks of
life confronted themselves, each
other, and the burden of the past-and
how their fears and courage helped
shape our future.
Who Was Martin Luther King, Jr.?: A
Who Was? Board Book - Lisbeth Kaiser
2020-12-08
Introducing the latest addition to
the Who HQ program: board book
biographies of relevant and important
figures, created specifically for the
preschool audience! The #1 New York
Times Bestselling Who Was? series
expands into the board book space,
bringing age-appropriate biographies
of influential figures to readers
ages 2-4. The chronology and themes
of Dr. Martin Luther King Jr.'s
meaningful life are presented in a
masterfully succinct text, with just
a few sentences per page. The fresh,
stylized illustrations are sure to
captivate young readers and adults
alike. With a read-aloud biographical
summary in the back, this age-
appropriate introduction honors and
shares the life and work of one of
the most influential civil rights
activists of our time.
My Life, My Love, My Legacy - Coretta
Scott King 2017-01-17
Born in 1927 to daringly enterprising
parents in the Deep South, Coretta
Scott had always felt called to a
special purpose. While enrolled as
one of the first black scholarship
students recruited to Antioch
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College, she became politically and
socially active and committed to the
peace movement. As a graduate student
at the New England Conservatory of
Music, determined to pursue her own
career as a concert singer, she met
Martin Luther King Jr., a Baptist
minister insistent that his wife stay
home with the children. But in love
and devoted to shared Christian
beliefs as well as shared racial and
economic justice goals, she married
Dr. King, and events promptly thrust
her into a maelstrom of history
throughout which she was a strategic
partner, a standard bearer, and so
much more. As a widow and single
mother of four, she worked tirelessly
to found and develop The King Center
as a citadel for world peace, lobbied
for fifteen years for the US national
holiday in honor of her husband,
championed for women's, workers' and
gay rights and was a powerful
international voice for nonviolence,
freedom and human dignity.
The Story of Martin Luther King Jr -
Johnny Ray Moore 2021-01-05
Teach little learners about beloved
civil rights leader Martin Luther
King Jr. with this 200-word board
book. This little book introduces
Martin Luther King Jr., an iconic
leader of the civil rights movement.
Simple, toddler-friendly text tells
how King grew up, how he became a
minister, and how he worked to end
segregation in America. Accessible
for even the youngest of children,
The Story of Martin Luther King Jr.
helps readers understand who King is,
what he did, and why his story still
matters today.
My Life with Martin Luther King, Jr -
Coretta Scott King 1993
A revised, shortened edition of
King's memoir of her life with Martin
Luther King, Jr., with black-and-
white photos.
Revives My Soul Again - Lewis V.
Baldwin 2018-11-01

MLK and the Practice of Spirituality
The scholarship on Martin Luther King
Jr. is seriously lacking in terms of
richly nuanced and revelatory
treatments of his spirituality and
spiritual life. This book addresses
this neglect by focusing on King's
life as a paradigm of a deep, vital,
engaging, balanced, and contagious
spirituality. It shows that the
essence of the person King was lies
in the quality of his own spiritual
journey and how that translated into
not only a personal devotional life
of prayer, meditation, and fasting
but also a public ministry that
involved the uplift and empowerment
of humanity. Much attention is
devoted to King's spiritual
leadership, to his sense of the civil
rights movement as "a spiritual
movement," and to his efforts to
rescue humanity from what he termed a
perpetual "death of the spirit."
Readers encounter a figure who took
seriously the personal,
interpersonal, and sociopolitical
aspects of the Christian faith,
thereby figuring prominently in
recasting the very definition of
spirituality in his time. King's
"holistic spirituality" is presented
here with a clarity and power fresh
for our own generation.
All about Martin Luther King, Jr -
Todd Outcalt 2016-12
A biography of the civil rights
leader describes his work to bring
equality and freedom to the lives of
Americans.
My Daddy, Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr
- Martin Luther King (III) 2018
A poignant account of the author's
brief years shared with his civil
rights leader father offers insight
into their special bond, their
separation during Dr. King's
imprisonment and the author's 5-year-
old witness to the famous "I Have a
Dream" speech.
Martin Luther King Jr.: Voice for
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Equality! - James Buckley 2019-03-26
A graphic biography of civil rights
leader and American icon Martin
Luther King Jr. This graphical
biography tells the story of the most
prominent leader of the American
civil rights movement. With full-
color illustrations and a
historically accurate narrative,
Martin Luther King Jr.: Voice for
Equality! will inform and entertain
readers of all ages. From his
childhood in Atlanta to his rise as
an international icon of human rights
and a fiery orator who refused to
back down in the face of adversity,
King’s life story serves as an
ongoing source of inspiration.
Martin Luther King Jr. - Inspired
Inner Genius 2020-12-31
Gift your kid the inspirational tale
of Martin Luther King Jr.! Inspire
courage, honor, and unlimited
possibilities. Are you looking for an
inspirational book to inspire the
inner genius of your kids? Can you
imagine your little one having so
much fun reading, they prefer reading
over screen time? Then, you will love
our children-friendly biography of
Martin Luther King Jr.! Use this
exciting biography book to instill
timeless values & principles in your
child. This inspirational Martin
Luther King Jr. children's book
includes: I: Illustrated biography -
Printed in full color and written
like a storybook, these 26 pages of
engaging illustrations are sure to
engage your little ones... (Warning:
Reading could become addictive) II:
Extended biography - Curated to
deepen your child's knowledge about
Martin Luther King Jr., our extended
biography is also perfect for school
reports... III: Gallery - Impress
your little ones with an iconic photo
of Martin Luther King Jr.... IV:
Glossary - Reinforce your child's
learning with simplified explanations
of advanced vocabulary... V: Muse

Museum - Introduce your little ones
to a myriad of other inspirational
individuals in our book collection...
Age Specifications: This illustrated
biography book of Martin Luther King
Jr. is perfect for boys and girls
between 5 to 10 years old and it is
awesome for any child (toddlers,
preschool and kindergarten) who is
interested in reading. Your kid will
love it! About Martin Luther King
Jr.: In a time where racism and
segregation were pervasive, Martin
Luther King Jr. had a dream where the
world would one day see all people
being treated equally with dignity
and respect. His life was a testament
to how one man's courage and
conviction could send ripples into
history and change the world for the
better. Through his belief in
peaceful resolution and determination
in the cause, he championed the
movement to end racism. And while he
has since passed, the flag for a
harmonious and inclusive society has
also been passed to this next
generation of change-makers. "The
time is always right to do what is
right." - Martin Luther King Jr. Wait
no more! Scroll up now and click on
the "Buy Now" button to gift your kid
the inspirational tale of Martin
Luther King Jr.!
Martin Luther King, Jr - Adam
Fairclough 1995-01-01
Chronicles the life and work of the
civil rights leader, discussing his
philosophies and politics, his
response to Black power, and his
concern for the poor, both Black and
white
King - Charles Johnson 2000
King is the first true photobiography
of a hero's journey. Never before has
his life been so richly chronicled
from so many different points of
view. A powerful collection of
photographic images combined with
text by National Book Awardwinning
writer Charles Johnson detail the
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pivotal events of King's public life-
-as well as his family life--in a
rich & stirring format. In this book,
we see Martin Luther King, Jr., in
all his aspects: as son & student,
husband & father, powerful preacher &
courageous leader of the civil rights
movement, martyr for the cause of
racial justice, & finally American
icon. Photographer Bob Adelman &
photo editor Robert Phelan have
compiled an impressive &
comprehensive array of images
depicting this great man's life &
times. We see King standing before a
packed congregation at the Dexter
Baptist Church during the bus boycott
in Montgomery, Alabama, or in his own
backyard playing with his children.
In one moment we observe King peering
calmly through the bars of the
Birmingham jail after one of his
arrests; the next, strapping sandals
on the feet of his young daughter.
There is the tragic scene in Memphis
seconds after his assassination, with
anguished witnesses pointing in the
direction of the gunshots, & the
aftermath in Atlanta, a crush of
mourners following his horse-drawn
casket through the streets. And of

course, the indelible image of King
speaking the immortal words "I have a
dream..." on the steps of the Lincoln
Memorial. Through hundreds of
photographs, we see a country being
changed, an era & legacy being
formed, but above all, we are given a
privileged look at the man himself--
at his most human & humanitarian.
Martin & Anne - Nancy Churnin
2021-03-01
Anne Frank and Martin Luther King Jr.
were born the same year a world
apart. Both faced ugly prejudices and
violence, which both answered with
words of love and faith in humanity.
This is the story of their parallel
journeys to find hope in darkness and
to follow their dreams.
Martin Luther King Jr.: Civil Rights
Activist - Grace Hansen 2022-12-15
This title looks at the life,
accomplishments, and legacy of
minister and civil rights activist
Martin Luther King Jr. The book is
complete with sidebars, more facts, a
timeline, and QR codes that lead to
more information, videos, and
activities. Aligned to Common Core
Standards and correlated to state
standards. DiscoverRoo is an imprint
of Pop!, a division of ABDO.


